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For week of Oct. 18, 2012 
 

Members Absent:  Jack & Maria Conner, Amanda 

Hayes, Clair Milburn, April Morsch and Pat 

Reynolds 

 

Guests: AG Chris Rider and Dennis Neenan 

 

Fines: Jim Murray was tardy once again for the 

start of our meeting and was fined $1 by President 

Pat Brady. 

 George Gotcsik took a business trip to New York 

City and volunteered a $2 donation. 

 Pat Brady donated $5 for the cleanup of Rt. 15A. 

 

Club Business:  President Pat mentioned that Maria 

and Jack Conner will be attending the RLI meeting 

on Nov. 3
rd

 in Canandaigua. She also confirmed that 

She, George Gotcsik and Bill Redden have signed 

up for the Eastern Cities Fellowship Dinner on Nov. 

4
th

. President Pat asked about the hand dryer for the 

Mark Tubbs Park pavilion which we built. Mike  

 

 

 

Hayes advised us that he talked to Benji Luft, the 

Village foreman, about this and he is going to give 

us a price for the Village to install one which we 

will pay for. It was approved that we will pay up to 

$300 for this hand dryer. Mike also mentioned that 

our Rotary signs on Rt. 15A were removed when 

the State hired someone to replace all road signs 

along the road. He tried to find out where the signs 

went but was told they were scrapped. 

 We held a brief discussion about the Halloween 

Party. 

 Bill Redden reminded everyone that he will need a 

headcount for our 75
th

 anniversary party next week. 

At this time we have 24 past presidents and Past 

District Governor who have sent in their 

reservations to join us. 

 

Program:  Bill Redden introduced our guest 

speaker tonight AG Chris Rider. Chris is the 

Assistant Governor for Area 4 which includes the 

Dansville, Geneseo, Mt. Morris, Nunda and Perry 

Clubs. He is here to talk to us about the Teresa 
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House in Geneseo. We were told that Carol Cook is 

the director and that Dennis Neennan is the 

Chairman of the Board. Chris told us he started 

volunteering at the House after his wife passed 

away a number of years ago. We were advised that 

the Teresa House is a comfort care home not a 

hospice home. The difference is the number of 

rooms you have available for caring for someone as 

they near the end of their lives. The home is staffed 

by volunteers except for the director and part time 

paid nurses. The yearly budget is $250,000 and 

about ½ of that is raised by fundraisers and the 

other half from grants. There is no cost to the 

residents while they stay at the home. There is also 

two rooms set aside for family members so they 

have a place to rest while they are visiting their 

loved ones. Rose Reynolds joined Chris a related 

some stories of their time while being volunteers 

and how it has affected them and the residents. We 

were asked if we knew of anyone who we thought 

would make a good volunteer and to pass that name 

onto Dennis and he will contact them. 

  

Queen of Hearts Drawing: Our pot has grown to a 

total of $170.50 for tonight’s drawing.  Dennis 

Neenan was asked to pull the lucky ticket and he 

pulled on of Bill Redden tickets. Bill then drew the 

6 of heart from the deck of cards which means the 

pot will be getting larger for next week’s drawing. 

 

Club Activities & Events 

 

Oct. 25 Halloween Party discussion 

Nov. 1 No Meeting so we all can attend the 

Eastern Cities Dinner 

Nov. 4 Eastern Cities Dinner 4 PM Rochester 

Convention Center 

Nov. 8 Meeting moved to Nov. 9 

Nov. 9 75
th

 Anniversary Dinner @ American 

Hotel 6 PM social time 6:30 PM dinner 

Nov. 15 Senior Citizen Thanksgiving Dinner 

program 

Nov. 16 Peeling party 

Nov. 17 Senior Citizen Dinner @ Lima 

Christian School – members arrive at 4 

PM for our 5 PM dinner 

Nov. 22 No meeting – Happy Thanksgiving 

 

 

 

 

District & RI Events. 

 

Nov. 3 District Leadership Institute in 

Canandaigua @ Inn on the Lake 

Nov. 4 Eastern Cities Dinner with RI President 

Sakuji Tanaka at Riverside Convention 

Center in Rochester 

Nov. 11 District Foundation Brunch @ Belhurst 

Castle in Geneva 

May 3-5 District Conference in Lake Placid, NY 

June 23-

26 

RI Convention in Lisbon, Portugal 

 

Quote of the Week 

 

“In three words I can sum up everything I've 

learned about life: it goes on.” 

 

Robert Frost 

 

 

 

Jokes of the week 

 

 
 

 

 

 

A distraught patient phoned her doctor's office. "Is 

it true", the woman wanted to know, "that the 

medication you prescribed has to be taken for the 

rest of my life?" "Yes, I'm afraid so." The doctor 

told her. There was a moment of silence before the 

woman continued, "I'm wondering, then, just how 

serious my condition is. This prescription is marked 

'NO REFILLS.'" 

 


